


-------- --------  --------- M.D. 
----------------, New Jersey 

 
 
       Oct. 16th 1938 
 
Right Honorable Winston Churchill 
London, England 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 I must tell you how much I enjoyed and appreciate your  

talk given to us this Sunday afternoon via London Broadcasting 

system to our National Broadcasting Company. Please let me in my 

small way encourage you to “carry on” and may God give you 

strength in an effort to awaken our peoples to arm ourselves against 

brute force. We must be prepared to offer united force. 

     Respectfully, 
      
     [signature] 
 
 
U. S.A. Citizen 
 
 
 
CHAR 02 6088 121 





 
        
       ------------ Road 
       ------------ New Jersey 
 
 
     16 Oct , 1938 
 
Dear Mr. Churchill, 
 
  I listened to your broadcast speech this evening with 

much interest and sympathy. With your main thesis, that decent 

people everywhere should unite against the advancing forces of 

barbarianism, I agree completely. May I therefore, quite frankly, say 

what seems to one of the main difficulties from the point of view of 

many Americans? 

  We feel that the dominant elements in the present British 

government have failed to oppose (and we suspect, have favored) 

the successive outrages on Manchuria, Ethiopia, Spain, 

Chechoslovakia [sic], which have led to the present dismal state of 

affairs. How can we favor anything but a policy of isolation for the 

United States so long as these elements, and the corresponding ones 

in France, are in power? Can we hope that they will be dislodged 

before the analogous group in this country comes into power once 

more? 

 
      Yours sincerely, 
CHAR 02 6088 136   [signature] 
  
 
 






